
 

 
10th July 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Transition to New Classes 
 
It was great to see so many children able to attend the Zoom event on Friday to find out and meet 
their new class teacher for September. We know that not everybody was able to attend and so, if 
you missed it, your child’s new class teacher is as follows: 
 

Current Class New Teacher New Class Name 

EW3 Miss Burley JB4 

JB3 Miss Brace KB4 

BP3 Mr Connolly MC4 

DF4 Miss Ingle AI5 

JE4 Mr Snape CS5 

TR4 Mrs Tack and Mrs Raw TR5 

AG5 Mr Folly DF6 

KB5 Mr Grieve AG6 

SH5 Miss Reeks HR6 

 
Following our Zoom event on Friday, we would like to share with you the activities that will now be 
taking place with your child’s new class teacher. 
 
Your child’s new class teacher will be leaving a short video in See-Saw to talk to introduce 
themselves a little more to the class, and to ask them to complete a task in See-Saw for them. 
 
Please support your child in responding to this before the end of the year. 
 
There will also be a letter for your child too – which we will email to you. Please share this with 
your child. 
 
We are now busy planning for all children to return to school in September, as indicated by the 
government. We will be sharing more details of this with you very soon, along with a video about 
how school will look on return.  
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We know that your children have been out of school, and home-learning, for a long period of time 
now, and we will do our utmost to ensure they have a smooth transition back to school learning 
for them.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
 

 


